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SERVICE UPDATE: 

 
NY WATERWAY INCREASING MORNING WEEKDAY SERVICE FROM  

PORT IMPERIAL AND HOBOKEN 14TH STREET TO BROOKFIELD PLACE  
STARTING TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 25 

  
Third Ferry Being Added to Meet Increased Commuter Demand 

  
Weehawken, NJ (February 20, 2025) – Beginning Tuesday, February 25, NY Waterway will 
add a third vessel to its Port Imperial and Hoboken 14th Street to Brookfield Place weekday 
morning service, providing commuters with significantly increased frequency. 
 
This additional service is being added in response to heightened consumer demand for 
these routes during this month’s temporary Hoboken PATH station closure. During the 
closure, NY Waterway increased its Hoboken ferry service and in partnership with PATH 
offered special discounted $3 tickets to help PATH customers during the month-long 
closure. These added morning departures will benefit all riders going to Brookfield Place 
from Port Imperial and from Hoboken 14th Street. 
  
NEW! ADDITONAL WEEKDAY DEPARTURES: PORT IMPERIAL AND HOBOKEN 14TH 
STREET TO BROOKFIELD PLACE 

• PORT IMPERIAL: 6:35 AM, 7:10 AM, 8:00 AM, 8:35 AM and 9:25 AM (Monday – Friday) 
• HOBOKEN 14 ST : 6:45 AM, 7:20 AM, 8:10 AM, 8:45 AM and 9:35 AM (Monday – Friday) 
• BROOKFIELD PLACE: 6:55 AM, 7:30 AM, 8:20 AM, 8:55 AM and 9:45 AM (Monday – Friday) 

  
Full schedules (with the increased frequency) are available here. 
  
Get updates at 1-800-53-FERRY (7-11am Monday thru 
Friday), nywaterway.com,  facebook.com/nywaterwayor twitter.com/ridetheferry.  
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